
Forest School Holiday Club Newsletter

What a lovely, busy two days we had in the
October Holiday Club! Day 1 saw the making of
ghost leaf puppets, magic wands, potions, clay
creatures and charcoal hand print spiders. We

played a sticky spiderweb game, toasted
s’mores on the fire, played in the mud kitchen,

built dens, swung in hammocks and on rope
swings and listened to stories.
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Pumpkins were the star of the show on day 2. We
carved them and grated some of the flesh to

make pumpkin fritters then our in-house chef
toasted the seeds for an extra special snack.

There was a limbo and high jumping contest and
a singing tree taught us a song about something
truly scary: poo. We collected the rain water and

used it for water play. We were invited to a
haunted house and a fire show and enjoyed

some fabulous acting. 

We hope to see you again in the next holiday
club 21 - 22 February 2024. 
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